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I oppose plan change 7 on the basis that it intends to exclude salmonid's from too great a
range of waterways thus impacting on my traditional fishing activities. It is not acceptable
and does not take into account the laws protecting sports fish nor does it respect the
activities and benefits of recreation fishing to users and the habitat generally. Having an
active fishing community that is engaged and vibrant will provide better habitat protection
than a rules based approach in the long term. In short - stop it and bugger off.
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